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February 5, 2016 
 

 
NOTICE OF SPECIAL MEETING 

 
 

BUREAU OF PUBLIC WORKS 
 
 
 By order of the Chairman, there will be a special meeting of the Bureau of Public 

Works of The Metropolitan District in the in the Board Room at District Headquarters, 

555 Main Street, Hartford on Monday, February 8, 2016 at 4:45 P.M.  
 

 
 

John S. Mirtle, Esq. 
    District Clerk 
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